I< Sp( ' karnloops-shusooap peace council

P.O. Box 973 P.0O. Box 3121
Kamioops, B.C. Salmon Arm, B.C.
V2C 6H1 VOE 2T0

February 21, 1987.

Dear Georgia;

Thanks for your prompt letter re: the time Kamloops has been alloted for
the tour. It would seem that the lines of communication were crossed at

our end. We will work the tour into your time frame, hopefully giving

them Wedensday evening off to relax, as we are sure .that they will be tired
om 11 the driwing.
In the future, please send all communication to the KSPC Box 973, as Paul

is leaving Kamloops, and we will be handling the tour.

We will send a map to the Prince George people and itinery for Kamloops,
that the group will find the easiest way into town, as soon as we have

finalized events at this end.

Yours for peace

Charmian

PELCE IS EVERYBODY'S BUSINESS
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